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It’s Great to Be a Wildcat! 
 

Wildcats’ three key words: 
RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY, and SAFETY!!!!! 

 
 
Have	
  you	
  been	
  following	
  our	
  Wildcat	
  
teams?	
  	
  If	
  not	
  you	
  need	
  to	
  be	
  keeping	
  
an	
  eye	
  on	
  them:	
  	
  6th	
  grade	
  boys,	
  1st	
  
place	
  in	
  the	
  Holy	
  Cross	
  Tourney,	
  8th	
  
grade	
  boys,	
  1st	
  place	
  in	
  the	
  Trinity	
  
Tourney,	
  and	
  our	
  girls	
  are	
  currently	
  (at	
  
press	
  time)	
  going	
  for	
  the	
  semi-­‐finals	
  at	
  
Regionals!!!!	
  	
  Way	
  to	
  go	
  Wildcats!!!! 
 
 
The Latest BUZZ from Mrs. B 

 
Did you know that the monthly calendar 
and lunch menus are on TeacherEase? 
 
Remember to dress for the cold.  
Students will be outside before school 
and during recess, weather permitting.  
Snow boots and snow pants are required 
to play off the black top. 
 

  
The Faculty and Staff of SVCCSD 99 

wish you a safe and Wonderful 
Holiday!. 

Winter Concert News 
Chorus and Band Program is 6 pm on 
December 18th.  
Winter Concert is Friday, December 19th 
at 9:00 am for K-2nd grades and 1:00 pm 
for 3-5th grades.  

 
 
Thank you for supporting our students 
and school through the PAWS 
organization.  We appreciate it!!!  
 

 

 
Please read the information above from 

JA.  Our students appreciate their 
programs throughout the year. 


